EACP Committee

From: Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros <mavisoliveira@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 12:16 PM

To: EACP Committee

Subject: EACP-1 Support

Aloha Chair Sinenci and EACP Committee Members,
| am writing in support of (EACP-1) Integrated Pest and Environmental Management on County Property.

In Hana where there’s no sidewalks, people have to walk in the sometimes poisoned grass when cars are coming or
going, which is often. Otherwise walking on the road is actually safer.

Please pass this bill.
Mahalo nui,

Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros
(808)866-7409



